
May 1, 2025 
To: Students, Families, Coaches, Staff, and Community Members 
From: Sargent Board of Education 
Subject: We Need Your Input: Help Shape the Future of Athletics in Our District 

Dear Sargent Community, 

The Sargent Board of Education is excited to announce the launch of an important initiative: the 
development of a comprehensive Athletic Strategic Plan for our district. This plan will serve as 
a roadmap to guide the future of our athletic programs, facilities, and student-athlete experiences 
for years to come. 

As we begin this process, we believe it is essential to include the voices of those who know our 
programs best—students, families, coaches, staff, and community members. Your 
perspectives, experiences, and ideas are invaluable, and your input will help ensure that our 
strategic plan reflects the diverse needs and goals of our entire school community. 

We invite you to participate in a brief survey designed to gather your feedback on the current 
state of our athletic programs and your vision for their future. This is the first step in a 
collaborative planning process, and your participation is critical to its success. 

Survey Link: https://forms.gle/3C9qqWSwXpw1eJHh6 

 Deadline to Complete: May10, 2025 

Whether you are a parent of a student-athlete, a coach, an alum, a supporter of our teams, or 
simply someone who values the role athletics play in education and community life, we want to 
hear from you. 

Thank you for helping us take this important step toward building a stronger, more inclusive, and 
more vibrant athletic future for Sargent. There will be in-person work sessions with student, 
parents, and coaches soon.   

With appreciation, 
Clay Mitchell 

President, Board of Education 
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